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January 8, 1964

Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District 3

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Consolidated 0il & Gas, Inc., NSL

Dear Emery:

We have received an application from Consolidated
Oil & Gas, Inc., to drill a Mesaverde and Dakota dual at
a non-standard location 1968 feet from the South line and
1286 feet from the West line of Section 5, Township 26
North, Range 4 West, NMPM, Rio Arriba County.

Will you please verify the topography at the proposed
location. We will issue the NSL order upon receipt of
your verification as there are no offset operators.

Very truly yours,

J. M. DURRETT, Jr.
Attorney
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
BOX 871 Re: Proposed NSP

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Proposed NWU
Proposed NSL L
Proposed NFO
Proposed DC
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Yours very truly,
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SUITE 2112 TOWER BLDG.
DENVER-U.S. NATIONAL CENTER

1700 BROADWAY

DENVER 2. COLORADO

PHONE AMHERST 61306 December 30, 1963
Mr. A.L. Porter

Secretary Director

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission

P.0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico -

Dear Mr, Porter

Please find enclosed a plat showing the proposed non-standard
locetion for ajimesaverde :nd Dakota dual well in Sectlon 5
Township 26 North, Range 4 West. We have been designated
operator for the entire section and therefore no waivers

are required from off set operators.

The standard location 1590 from the south line 1595 from the
west line is loested in a narrow box canyon that is almost
impossible to build access roads into and would constitute
undue hazards for gas drilling.

We would like to request administrative approval for this
non standard location due to the drilling hazards and
difficult problems that would be encountered in building
roeds and a suitable location.

Respectfully submitted,

CONSOLIDATFD OIL & GAS INC.
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Thomas M. Boyd Jr.
Area Superintendent

cc: Mr. Robert B. Tenison
Mr. Emry Arnold
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